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Fall Walk 
 

Upcoming Events 

Fall Walk- 

Schedule change for Kinder & minimum day 

for 1st graders 

 Thursday, October 4th, 2012 

No School 

 Friday, October 5th, 2012 

Fremont Book Fair 

 Thursday, October 11th – 19th 

Parent Conferences- 

 Monday, October 15th – 19th  

PAG Meeting- 

 Tuesday, October 16th @ 6:30pm 
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Weather 
The weather is beginning to 
change. The morning seems to be 
getting a bit chillier. Please send 
your child to school in light 
sweater to wear in the mornings.  
 
 
 
 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 Starting October 11th through October 

19th, Fremont Elementary will be having 
a Book Fair in the library. This is a great 
event that will help raise money to buy 
books for our school library.  

 
 Parents and teachers that volunteer to 

help will get $30 worth of books for the 
classroom. Please look for the Book Fair 
Sign-up poster on the wall in our main 
office hallway next to the staff-room. 

 
 All classrooms would love to get more 

books in the classroom for students to 
read, so please sigh-up to volunteer!!!! 

  
 Let’s dress up as our favorite character from 

a book or Author!!! 
 
 The Harvest Parade will be here before we 
know it. With such a focus on literature in 
the Primary Department, we thought the 
students would have fun dressing up as a 
favorite character from a favorite book or 
Author of the students’ choice.  
 
Please begin discussing a favorite character 
with your child. We think it would be great 
to see all the students dressed up as favorite 
character from a book. On the day of the 
parade have your child bring the book that 
goes along with their character to walk with 

during the parade.   

 This Thursday, October 4th is our Fall 
Walk at Caswell Park in Ripon. If you are 
volunteering at the park and need to bring 
your child early we will have a place for 
students to be dropped off at 8:15am.  
 
 Please remember to pack a sack lunch 
if you did not order a lunch from the 
cafeteria. 
 
 We will be doing a lot of walking, so 
please have your child wear comfortable 
shoes and an Open Plan Shirt.   

Stickers 
Fall is here!!! We have a lot of fun activities 

planned. Some of the activities require stickers. 
We are in need of fall/Winter holiday stickers. 
You can bring them to any of the three primary 

teachers.  
Thank you 

 


